

Fabian's Way, Henfield, West Sussex BN5 9PU

Tel: 01273 492447

Email: office@st-peters-henfield.w-sussex.sch.uk Website: www.st-peters-henfield.w-sussex.sch.uk

Tuesday 12th December 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 2 Village walk

As part of our topic we are planning on taking the children for a walk around Henfield Village on **Friday 5th January 2018**.

We are aiming to be out for an hour and will leave the school at 9.15am.

Please ensure your child is sent in with a waterproof coat.

We would appreciate any help from Parents/Carers, so if you would like to help on the trip and are DBS (CRB) checked with us, please let one of us know.

This trip does not require permission as it falls under the Environmental Studies consent that was given when your child started at St Peter's.

KRUPA.

Many thanks

The Year 2 team

H.B. Wise